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Statement of Lise Hernandez 
 
 After the incident, we met with a hotel representative.  He assured us that 
they were taking the matter very seriously.  He stated that as such he had already 
contacted the owner of the hotel, the hotel lawyer and the corporate headquarters in 
Florida.  In addition, he stated that he would supply us with all of the paperwork 
necessary to pursue the criminal case against the accused. 
 
 They never followed through and we were left to fend for ourselves.  
Despite our many effort we still have no up to date information regarding the 
criminal case.   
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